
  

   

 

 

 

 

The new Golden Grove Park ‘n’ Ride car park will provide 450 car parking spaces, across three levels (ground floor 
plus two upper levels) when completed. It will include ten Disability Discrimination Act 1992, compliant car parks and 
provision for secure bicycle storage. The project aims to meet demand for Park ‘n’ Ride commuters and to increase 
public transport usage. 

Upcoming works 
From late-September 2021, works will commence to change The Grove Way junction with Marie Clark Drive into an 
intersection. This stage of work is expected to be completed early 2022. The majority of works will be carried out 
between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Saturday.  Works will be scheduled to minimise the impact to traffic, as much as 
possible. 
 
Works will include: 

• removal and reinstatement of asphalt; 

• relocation of services including trenching and earth works; 

• removal of existing and installation of new LED lighting infrastructure; 

• removal and reinstatement of median strips; 

• footpath works; and  

• kerb and gutter works.  
 
Speed restrictions will apply and road users are asked to use extra caution when workers are on site, follow the 
directions of traffic controllers and observe traffic signage and speed restrictions when travelling through the area.  

Pedestrians and cyclists are advised to take care when travelling through the area. For safety reasons there may be 
some restricted access. Where required, signage will be in place to direct pedestrians and cyclists to alternative access 
and/or detours. Every effort will be made to minimise impacts to the community. 

Some noise disturbance and vibration can be expected at times while these works are undertaken, however the works 
will be managed to minimise disturbance to local residents as much as practically possible. 
 
Access to businesses and residential properties will be maintained at all times. 
 

Early morning works reminder 
Early morning concrete pour works will occur from 3.30am on approximately seven occasions throughout 
September, October and early-November 2021, weather permitting.  

Upcoming temporary relocation of bus stop 
To enable these works to be undertaken safely, bus stop 62A east will be temporarily relocated within 50 metres of 
its current location. Advanced notice will be provided at bus stop 62A prior to this change occurring. 

More information 
If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the project team, please call 1300 705 992 or email: 
goldengroveparknride@ptpa.com.au or visit the website at www.ptpa.com.au/goldengroveparknride. 
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